Groton Little League
Meeting of October 27, 2021
SPECIAL MEETING

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 PM.

Present were: Danielle Daniels, Dave Franco, Bobby Gonzales, Jerry Hayter, Katie Ilvento,
Rhiannon Krekeler, Annmarie Nix, Fred Pisarz, Joshua Trask, Katie Trask

A motion to approved the minutes of October 21, 2021 was made by Joshua Trask, seconded by
Danielle Daniels. Motion approved.

Welcome: Rhiannon addressed the new board and thanked them for stepping up into positions
adding that we will be able to run the league smoothly with so much help. Each new board
member introduced themselves and their position.

Trunk or Treat: The Trunk or Treat run in collaboration with the Groton Elks is on October 30th
@ 5:45pm, the event is rain or shine. We are looking for volunteers to set up a trunk for the event
with baseball related stuff from the konex. Danielle volunteered to do it. Extra candy will be
provided to players who show up in GLL uniform.

T-Ball Coordinator: A letter has been sent to the previous t-ball coordinator regarding his
position on the new board. He was not elected at the last meeting but is welcome to come back,

however he must make it known and be voted onto the board at the next meeting. There is
another individual interested. This will be placed on the next agenda for discussion and a vote.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is November 16, 2021.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:38 pm.



